
      The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

 Description 1:===========:l::===  Lot # ====:::  Exp Date =====  NDC ==:~~11  UPC I 

 FEXOFENADIN HCI TB180MG AVK500 

I 

 06718027B1 ::====  09/30/21 ===:::====== 42291029750 

II 
=:::1111  34229129750 

I 
 067180012A  04/30/21 
 067180011A  04/30/21 

   
 

     
    

Avkare is recalling the above item/lots due to stability failure. This recall is to the retail 
pharmacy level. Affected product started shipping July 5, 2018. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


